
Ireland is operating a containment strategy
in line with WHO and ECDC advice

Coronavirus
COVID-19

HOW WE ARE HANDLING COVID-19

The way we are operating the trade counter and workshop is as follows:

“The Trade Counter at Genfitt is CLOSED and will remain so for the foreseeable future 
during the COVID-19 crisis. The trade counter will operate on a 

Call and Collect Service ONLY. 

Orders can be placed over the phone and payment can only be taken via credit/debit 
card. Genfitt will contact you once the order has been put together and is ready for 

collection. Please avail of our excellent and extensive catalogue on 
www.genfitt.ie.”

“The workshop in Genfitt will be closed for the foreseeable future as a result of the 
COVID-19 crisis. The workshop will operate on a limited basis. 

We ask that customers contact our office BEFORE coming to our premises. 

From here, all customers will be contacted by Genfitt to confirm if the job can be 
completed. Further instructions will be provided by Genfitt from this point.”

WE ARE OPEN 


